Dear Pat;

I wanted to take some time to thank you personally for the professional
attitude American Waterproofing has demonstrated. This entire
process was very lengthy. We have spent three or more years
researching what waterproofing company to deal with and finally, we
made a match.

Thanks to American, we won’t have to deal with a water problem any
more.

1 also want to take the time to say that Jason Heggan and the rest of the
guys were extremely polite and very easy to deal with. They made the
experience worth the wait.

Thanks again for your attention to detail! Should we know anyone that
may need a “French Drain” we will be sure to have them contact you.

Sincerely,

/A

Cherry Hill, NJ



